
Dear 5th Grade Parents,
The yearbook is a wonderful opportunity for children to reflect upon 
their time at Barbara Harvey Elementary. We have a few special 
pages dedicated to the 5th grade class. One of these is a section 
where parents will have the opportunity to write a special message to 
their 5th grade student. The intention is to write a congratulatory 
message for your child as they head off to middle school. 
We invite you to email your messages to:
harveyyearbook@yahoo.com 
Your child will be able to read their personalized message when they receive their yearbook in May. 
Please keep the message limited to no more than 260 characters (this includes spaces) so we 
have enough room to include our entire 5th grade class of 2020. 
If we receive messages with more than 260 characters, the yearbook staff will revise the message to fit the 
allotted space. In order to ensure the correct number of characters, you may use the boxes below as a guide. 
Only one character per box and leave an empty box for each space between words. 

Dedications must be received by email no later than Friday, December 6th. Be sure to include the student 
first and last name as well as the teacher’s name in the email. These will not be included in the message or 
counted as characters. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Cristina McCrone    harveyyearbook@yahoo.com

FRIDAY, JANUARY 24th - LAST DAY
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